

Weekly Newsletter

Monday, April 17th, 2017

100 Tower Drive, Dubuque, IA 52003 www.tablemound.dbqschools.org P: 563-552-4400 Follow Mr. Hull @TMP60

Classrooms for Next Year

Now is the time when we begin planning for next school year. One of the biggest tasks is working on which classroom students will be in for the new year. We work to create a balance of students in each class. Classroom teachers will meet and create the lists for next year along with my input. Sometimes there are concerns about certain students being in the same class together for whatever reason. Please let me know via email, mhull@dbqschools.org, if you have concerns.

Free 4 Year-Old Preschool

Calling all 4 year-olds! If you have a 4 year-old at your house or know someone that does, they are eligible for free 4 year-old preschool! Preschool registration for next year is open. Table Mound has spots available for morning and afternoon classes. For more information, contact the Table Mound office or you can go to the Dubuque Community Schools website @dbgschools.org.

Author Visit

On Thursday, April 27th, Table Mound will be welcoming local author Molly Schreiber. Mrs. Schreiber will be sharing her children's book "Melody of Meditation" with our student's throughout the day. Her book addresses issues of self-regulation, self-awareness, reducing anxiety, and increased attention. We look forward to her visit!

Autism Awareness Month

The month of April is Autism Awareness Month. To help raise awareness at Table Mound and in our community, all students and staff are invited to wear blue on this Friday, April 21st!

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events:

M, Apr 17 - PTC Meeting, 5:30 TM Library

Th, Apr 20 – Skate and Subway Night!

F, Apr 21 – Wear Blue, for Autism Awareness

M, Apr 24 – Site Council, 5:00 TM Library

Th, Apr 27 – Author visit, Molly Schrieber

Future Important Dates:

T, May 2 – Incoming Kindergarten Welcome Event 4-7pm

M, May 8 – PTC Meeting, 5:30 TM Library

Th, May 18 – Last Skate and Subway Night!

Th, June 1 – Table Mound Fun Day!

Volunteers Needed!

Our Table Mound PTC is in need of 2 people to take over our SCRIP program. The SCRIP position would involve collecting SCRIP payments, organizing the collection of gift cards, managing grade-level budgets and SCRIP promotion in the newsletter and flyers. If you are interested please contact Kate or Jill at oppertk@yahoo.com or jayandjilly@aol.com. A big thanks to Jenny Oliver for her work as our past SCRIP coordinator!

Dubuque Schools Open Enrollment

Elementary Open Enrollment opened on March 15, 2017. Forms can be found on the DCSD website or you can call the Table Mound office @563-552-4400 to request copies. The Elementary Open Enrollment deadline is May 1, 2017.

Kindergarten Registration Open

Kindergarten registration for next year is now open. If you have received your registration packets, please complete them and return them to the Table Mound office. If you have not received registration materials, you can pick them up in the main office or find them online @dbqschools.org.

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners."